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Comments: I have been a member of this community since 1998 and I have seen many things come and go in

those years. Some of those things could've stayed, but some things were okay to let go of for the sake of

improving through change. I am personally very excited about the upcoming changes that are being implemented

in our area! We have tons of beautiful National Forest land and what better way to honor and utilize that than to

open it up for easier access and more activities. These trails will provide a new opportunity for healthy and

productive entertainment for our current residents, but they will also draw in different types of people from all over

to come and explore and enjoy our beautiful home as well! Bringing visitors to our community will also give all of

us the opportunity to connect and learn with, and from each other and I think that is a beautiful thing! There are

many wonderful things that can and will come from this project! The possibilities of growth for our area are

endless and this is just the beginning! Thank you for your time! 


